
Hawthorns School 



Dear parents/carers, 

This is a pack of visual information to help 

your child prepare for their new class at 

school. You can decide when you think it is 

best to start to talk about this.  You can also 

use the school and class videos to help.  

 If there is anything else that you would like 

to know, or would be helpful, please contact 

your child’s teacher at: 

Email:  

maple@hawthorns.tameside.sch.uk 



These are my class grown ups and some things about 

them 

My name is Miss Birchall. 

My favourite lesson is Number. 

My favourite food is Chinese and Japanese 

food. 

My favourite colour is pink. 

My name is Mrs Simmons. 

My favourite lesson is PE and guided  

reading. 

My favourite food is Lasagne.  

My favourite colour is red. 

My name Mrs Kennedy. 

My favourite lesson is art. 

My favourite food is Sunday dinner. 

My favourite colour is  red. 



Here are somethings that happen in Maple Class! 

We learn lots of different ways 
to look at numbers and how we 
can use them everyday life. 



Here are somethings that happen in Maple Class! 

We still do guided reading,  

phonics and writing. Sometimes 
at the table and sometimes on 
our feet! 



Here are somethings that happen in Maple Class! 

We explore fun and exciting  

topics based around Geography, 
History and Science. 



Here are somethings that happen in Maple Class! 

We also learn about how to keep 
our mind and body healthy and 
how to make friends! 



Here are somethings that happen in Maple Class! 

We also go on adventure days and 
we take part in football  

competitions. 



Here are somethings that happen in Maple Class! 

We use Class dojos to earn points when we work hard and 
make the right choices. The bigger the points the bigger the 

prize. 

We still earn starblazers too! For out Friday afternoon reward. 



This is how many sleeps 

until I go to Hawthorns... 

20 19 18 17 16 

15 14 13 12 11 

10 9 8 7 6 

5 4 3 2 1 

0 

Grown ups, this is a 3 week countdown. You can use this to cross off a box each day to show children 

how long until they start their new school 



If you use a visual timetable at home, here is a symbol 

or photograph you can cut out to represent school  


